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Dear Madam/Sir

          My wife and I moved into  some ten years ago. The Village is owned by
Stockland, a large listed company.  All residents at that time were informed that solar panels were not an option
because the electricity supplied was in the form of an embedded system whereby Stockland bought bulk
supplies and resold it to residents.

          Then some two years ago were were given the option to install solar panels and some residents took up
this option. In late 2022 we applied to have solar panels installed and we were given a date for installation but
the day prior we were told the contact was cancelled as the embedded system did not have the capacity for any
further  connections.

          Assuming that some embedded systems do have limited capacity perhaps owners could be required to
provide all users with a choice.  Better still they could be required to sell buildings with the solar panels
installed.

          Thank you.  Submitted by .  20th June, 2023.
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